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Comments: I am a former AK resident who returns to visit my former home state annually in the early spring to

boat in Prince William Sound and to snow machine in the Chugach, mostly at Turnagain Pass. I have many

memories camping, hunting and fishing all throughout the Chugach and intend to make many more. I have two

young children now that I look forward to taking with me in the future to enjoy the Alaska outdoor experience the

same way I have. I think Alternatives C and D would create excessive restrictions on the land in Prince William

Sound. I support Alternative B, hopefully with the big piece of land east of Valdez/northeast of Cordova open to

winter motorized use as shown in Alternative C and providing a motorized corridor from Whittier to the

Spencer/Blackstone Glacier Icefield area as shown in Alternative C.

 

 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment and please help keep responsible motorized access open so we can

all better enjoy the back country of this amazing state.


